
Minutes of  

Tamworth Trustees of Cemeteries 

4 PM April 9, 2013 

At Town Offices 

 

 

Members Present: John Wheeler, Mark Albee, and John Roberts 

  

1) Cemetery maintenance RFP’s were opened and reviewed.  Proposals from Divided Sky, J & S 

Masonry, Tony Eldridge and LCR were received. 

2) The Trustees eliminated the LCR proposal as unrealistic. 

3) Tony Eldridge was awarded contract Three.  Divided Sky was awarded Contract One and J & S 

Masonry was awarded Contract Two, subject to receipt of good references and insurance 

certificate. 

4) Veterans Monument water: John W reported David Bowles had spoken with the owners of the 

farm property next to UUFES and determined that they were not interested in having a water line 

going through the conservation covenanted property.  Dave was going to talk with the owners 

between the river and UUFES to see if a water line could be installed within the Town right of 

way, which would require going under the driveways.  John R raised concerns over the possible 

installation cost and then any ongoing costs – who would be responsible? 

5) Mark will work on setting up a Chocorua Cemetery monument repair day in June and getting 

Jessica Felix to lead it again. 

6) John will set up a meeting concerning the Wonalancet Cemetery boundary adjustment with the 

two surveyors. (Friday, April 12 at 5 PM at the Town Office.) 

 

The meeting adjourned at 6:20 PM. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

John B. Wheeler        Cemetery minutes 040913 

 


